Conservation Commission Opening

Due to a recent resignation, there is currently an opening on the
Conservation Commission .

The Board of Selectmen will review letters of interest for appointment to the
committee and make an appointment to fill this position.

Letters of interest should be sent to the Town Administrator, Town Hall, 697
Pleasant Street, Paxton, MA 01612, or can be emailed to
criches@townofpaxton.net until the position is filled.

Please contact the Town Administrator, or members of the Board of
Selectmen for more information.



